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The Oregon voting system works and has worked for many years! It is perfect in the 

way it works allowing citizens to actively study the issues and do our own research to 

conclude the best choices and vote accordingly. The convenience of voting by mail is 

one that is safe, secure and an intelligent choice. Especially important is it allows 

those with disabilities to vote! Not everyone can attend in person to vote; by 

rescinding our current voting system, you are putting a great burden on those who 

are elderly, disabled and/or employed and will not have the ability to vote in person.  


